
 

 

 
 
 

COVID 19 Update - 23 April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you may have heard, Perth and Peel have been placed into a three-day lockdown 
commencing at midnight tonight and at this stage, finishing at midnight on Monday 26TH 
April. 
 
At this time, school will resume on Tuesday morning however this may change over the 
weekend.  
 
I will keep you updated via SEQTA, Facebook and Instagram.  
 
I will confirm with you on Monday if there are any changes to this initial lockdown which will 
impact arrangements for Tuesday classes.  
 
Please wear your masks and stay safe.  
 
 
 
Dr Karen Read 
Principal 
 
23 April 2021 
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